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18th Annual town-wide ARTS celebration downtown Wolfeboro
Monday, December 31st, Noon - Midnight
hosted by
the Governor Wentworth Arts Council and
the Wolfeboro Area Chamber of Commerce
(more details on pg 5)



Presidents’ Note

Dear Members,

It seems odd to be composing a winter greeting when the temperature
outside has been hovering in the 40s and 50s and the ground is still
bare, but the calendar does say December and holiday plans are in
full swing. The Wolfeboro. Christmas Parade took place the weekend
after Thanksgiving and the new, beautiful First Night Puppets made
their premier appearance. Jerome Holden, Barbara Gray, Debbie
Hopkins and the rest of the puppet crew is to be congratulated for
their amazing work, and were rewarded by taking first prize for their
entry.

GWAC'’s fall events proved to be highly successful and well attended.
‘Just Desserts' -- our annual fundraiser for the Kingswood High School
Visual Arts Scholarship -- was “just delicious” with oodles of tasty
goodies and the entertainment by "Tuckermans at Nine' had everyone
toe tappin’ and smiling with so many familiar and well-loved tunes.

November’s member’s exhibit and reception at the Wolfeboro
Library was one of the best attended ever.  The varied artwork was
of the highest quality and beautifully displayed thanks again to
Suzette Winchester and her helpers, and featured work from several
new members. Marcia Christensen also treated us to a painting
demonstration.

As 2012 draws to a close, we of course look forward to Wolfeboro’s
First Night celebration, now in its nineteenth year. An exciting roster
of activities and entertainment for the young and old is planned for
the afternoon and evening at several venues throughout the town and,

of course, everyone anticipates viewing the two fireworks displays (4
that usher in the New Year. JI

2013 will present many exciting opportunities for GWAC members.
TAG continues to give support and assist artists in displaying their
artwork throughout Wolfeboro. The Priscilla Hodges Scholarship
committee is busy planning a watercolor painting workshop for the
spring. Artists in the Park and Paint the Town committees will be
getting together to plan their events, and we need help from all of you!
You, our members, are what make this organization so special.

So, when you're making your New Year's resolutions, be sure to
include involvement with GWAC near the top of the list. We can use
your support and it's likely to be more fun than losing weight or ‘
renewing your gym membership! We'll check out that resolution when
we resume our meetings in early spring. In the meantime, watch for
our electronic e-ART Clips newsletter or visit us at wolfeboroarts.org.
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GWAC Newsbites

£ Animal Portraits by /
= Donna Aldrich-Fontaine Al\"

Creating lasting memories of
your cherished friends in
soft pastels or oils

www.AnimalPortraitsbyDonna.com

(603) 875-0066

IN MEMORY

Deborah V. Cary
(Oct. 1, 1932 - Nov. 16, 2012)

Past GWAC member

e and fellow craftperson,

Deborah Cary, died
tragically in her home
of a swift fire, which
L completely destroyed
the custom designed
structure by her
husband Dick this fall.

= & Debbie will be
remembered for her talented weaving skills and unending
patience demonstrating at many of the Artists In The Park
events. She was a beloved member of the Lakes Region
arts community and gave of her time
generously to her church, friends and family.

ART AT THE
WOLFEBORO LIBRARY

December Northern New England
Chapter Embroiderers'
Guild of America
January Ned Schwartz (acrylics)
Liese Gauthier (acrylics)
(two person show)

February Martha Webster (acrylics)

March Youth Art Month

For details about how you can exhibit your work,
contact Suzette Winchester, 569-3372.

GWAC member Pam Grady, is also a member of the
Rockport Art Association in Rockport, Mass. and is
participating in the Masterpieces In Miniature exhibition
through Dec. 31, 2012.

The painting size is 6”x 8”, all beautifully framed.
Each artist submits 4 paintings.

Some of the finest artists in New England and
beyond are showing.

The works of Don Stone, Donald Mosher, Charlie
Movali, Robert Gruppe, Claudia Kaufman, and David
Curtis are among the 100 wonderful miniatures
hanging on the walls. A great way to buy fine art
at reasonable prices. Early Christmas shopping
ideas for collectors and art lovers too!
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: “MEN’S NIGI—IT'
Be a HERO on Chrlstmas'

Come into the Kalled G-allery on Thursday
e DECEMBER 20th from 4-8pm ;

and let us help you .
choose the PERFECT gift'

We’ll do the rest' = '{'Z
We re open late ..to celebrate'

"RAFFLE ‘,‘1,_'
y, WIN a Jennlfer Kalled _ 4

Sterling Silver Drusy % ©
iy Cu Bracéle't'

7 : Entcr wlth your pumchase
f ol‘ 875.00 or more from Nov: 21 to Dec. 20 A
Raffle drawing will be held on'Men’s Nightl <

SPRING NEWSLETTER DEADLINE

Be sure to get your spring arts events emailed
in by March 1st (covers Mar/Apr/May)

to be sure it is seen by all GWAC members.
Remit to: j@virgodesignstudio.com




GWAC DVDs

from Debbie Hopkins............

Gardens are awaiting their blanket of snow and we know that once the Christmas tree and the trimmings go back
into the boxes, a long winter stretches out before us. Along with your reading material from the library, take a look

at the DVD selection that the Governor Wentworth Arts Council has sponsored. Videographer Joe Bradley and
member Debbie Hopkins have been interviewing local and regional artists and craftsmen who have shared their
enthusiasm and talents on camera. (A copy of those interviewed who live outside of Wolfeboro, can be found in their
respective libraries.)

The following is a sample of what's available:

Joan Terrio, a Rug Hooking teacher for years, has a wonderful one-on-one
Jennifer Kalled and Jewelry making

Terri White demonstrates "Fairy Houses"

Lee Ann Petropoulos with Mosaics

Susan Poirier talks about Needlework

Brian Stockman demonstrates Wood Carving

Fluer Palau talks about Oil Painting and demonstrates Stone Carving

Lisa Nelthropp shows us samples of Surface Design and Murals

Barbara Bradley, Valerie Christle, Corina Willette show us their Painting talents
Sally Cornwell and Teresa Taylor, both Potters, demonstrate techniques

David Warren, Ship Modeler has work in both the Wright Museum and the Boat Museum

There are most likely a couple hundred or more to choose from!
If anyone would like to suggest an interesting craftsperson, call Debbie Hopkins at 569-4994.

GWAC Visual Arts Scholarship

from Jeannette D’Onofrio

It is my pleasure to announce, once again, the availability of an art scholarship to local students
who may need financial assistance to attend a degree-granting college to pursue their Arts degree
after attaining their high school diploma in 2013. This award is open to home-schooled students as well.

The award is called “The GWAC Visual Arts Scholarship” and it will be given to a student(s) who has
completed the general Common Application (provided through Kingswood High School) as well as

provide their college portfolio on disk accompanying the application to us. Disk must contain title,

medium and size of piece(s) all high resolution, .jpg files. Portfolio content may contain; traditional artwork
(painting, drawing, sculpture, pottery, crafts etc.) as well as photography, jewelry, web design, graphic design,
set design, fashion design, 3D animation, video and film.

This award will be made available through the KRHS Guidance office and will be open to home-schoolers
completing their academic requirements as well as graduating seniors. Students must be accepted, and
show proof of acceptance, to the accredited college when applying for this scholarship.

The combination of the Common Application as well as their current portfolio is to be submitted by April 1st,
2013 to: the GWAC Visual Arts Scholarship Chair, Jeannette D’Onofrio, 17 Grove St. Wolfeboro NH 03894
and will be reviewed by the GWAC Visual Arts Scholarship Committee. The monetary award may be presented
in person at the Awards Night at Kingswood High School.

For more details about the award and acceptable portfolio disk files to be submitted, please
contact Committee Chair, Jeannette D’Onofrio 603.569.0078 or email: j@virgodesignstudio.com.



GWAC Events - UPCOMING

First Nighte Wolfeboro EVENTS at a Glance

VENUE 2:00pm | 3:00pm | 4:00 pm | 5:00 pm | 6:30 pm | 7:30 pm| 8:30 pm | 9:30 pm |10:30 pm |Midnight
P! P P 1Y P P 1Y Y 1Y g
POP WHALEN ICE Ice Skating ‘till 5:00 pm P
ARENA (Rt. 109A)
ALL SAINTS CHURCH Magician| Magician | Magician Aine Aine Wolfeboro | Wolfeboro
(South Main Street) R Minogue Minogue Chamber | Chamber
N (Harpist) (Harpist) Ensemble | Ensemble
A
ANDERSON HALL Wildlife Wildlife Wildlife Tuckermans | Tuckermans | Tuckermans | Mtn. Lake
(South Main Street) Encounters| Encounters| Encounters D at9 at9 at9 Chorale F
BREWSTER FIELD E Planetarium Telescope 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm I
@ PICKERING CNR D
JAYN
ESTABROOK HALL Face Painting - Hat & Mask Making Tuftonboro Country Blue Moose Mountain Jazz Band
A my Rd. Bre r Cam) 2pm S pm & Grass & Gospel Jam E
CATE PARK Ice Sculpture
(Town Dock) P ) 5 pm W
HEADQUARTERS Beginning at 12:00 noon to 4:00 pm F O
@ RR STATION Walleye Clue Chase Contest R
(Railroad Ave) I
FIRST Gary Shawn R Gary Gary Ellen Ellen K
CONGREGATIONAL Sredziensk]  Middleton Sredzienski | Sredzienski| Carlson Carlson S
CHURCH Accordion |  Storyteller E Accordion Accordion Singer/ Fiddler
(South Main Street) XA/
vy
KINGSWOOD 0 Bel Airs Bel Airs Blues Blues Blues
ARTS CENTER Brothers Brothers Brothers
(South Main Street) R
O’BRIEN’S PET Hamster Races every 15 minutes K
( Bay Street) (Surprise Crafts in between races)
PINCKNEY Hot Air Balloon Building and Launch S Shawn Shawn |Teen &Young | Teen & Young[l' een & Young
BOATHOUSE 211157 5:00 pm Middleton Middleton| Adult Band| Adult Bandgl Adult Band

Admission to all events is by First Night 2013 BUTTON - $7 till 12/30 and $15 on 12/31

(Children 10 and younger FREE with button-wearing adult)
Buttons are available for purchase downtown Wolfeboro at numerous retail locations and at the
Wolfeboro Area Chamber of Commerce, as well as select locations from Alton to Moultonboro.
Free printed program guides availabe at button locations as well.

Event features:
Parade with NEW mardis-gras style puppets down Main St at 5:15pm followed by
the first round of Fireworks over Winnipesaukee at 5:30pm and again at Midnight.

Entertainment throughout town at multiple venues (see chart above)




GWAC T.A.G. Winter Schedule

from DJ Geribo... ‘u ‘ ~

GWAC'’s The Artists Group (TAG) will be changing the artwork at Huggins
Hospital and Granite State News the first week of January, 2013 (watch for an
email from DJ Geribo announcing the date and time). If you have not received
emails in the past but would like to receive notifications of date/time when
artwork is changing, contact DJ at: DJ@DJGeribo.com or call 603.875.0066.

There are also openings for two artists to hang artwork on one of the walls at
MVSB for the months of Mar/Apr and May/Jun. If you are interested in hanging
your work during those months (Note: artwork must remain for the 2-month
duration. When a piece sells, the artist/photographer should have another piece
ready to hang), contact DJ Geribo.

So far, the schedule for 2013 at MVSB is as follows:

Jan/Feb: Ken Alger (one person show)

Mar/Apr: Hector Livingston (Opening for another artist on 2nd wall)
May/Jun: llona Train (Opening for another artist on 2nd wall)

July: All members are invited (juried show)

Also, | hope you are all working on pieces for the June juried show at the Libby Museum. All members are invited to bring their
work for consideration at this special showing. More details will follow.
....Congratulations to Polly Cain who sold a piece of artwork at Meredith Village Savings Bank!

GWAC Meetings /In Review

Demonstrators Wanted for | B . |
GWAC Monthly Meetings ; ~

We are looking for artist members who are interested in
demonstrating their skills at a monthly meeting. Non-
members are also welcome so if you know someone who
has an interesting artistic skill, please ask them to consider
demonstrating. If you would like to share your skills with
other members by doing an hour demo (GWAC pays $50 to
demonstrators), contact DJ Geribo at DJ@DJGeribo.com
or call 603.875.0066. \We can determine the month when you
are available for demonstrating and what you might have
time to cover in your hour demo. We are looking for painters,
photographers, and crafters who make pottery, jewelry,
stained glass, etc., any skill you think others might be
interested in learning about. We can all learn from each
other and GWAC is providing you with the opportunity to
share your skills with your peers!

During the past couple of years we’ve seen demonstrations
by artists who have painted in watercolor, pastels, oils, and
charcoal with subjects from landscapes to portraits. We had
a scratchboard artist and a couple of different mixed media
artists. We also saw a demonstration on airbrushing, a tool
that many watercolorists use to cover large areas. We are
hoping this coming year we will have as many interesting
and varied subjects to share with all members at the monthly
meetings!
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regional exhibitions
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BAIF Museum of Fine Arts, Boston i e S 8 | m

BOSTON B 'ﬁ

HOURS ’
The MFA is open 7 days a week.
Monday and Tuesday / 10 am—4:45 pm
Wednesday — Friday / 10 am—9:45 pm
Saturday and Sunday / 10 am—-4:45 pm

-
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The Postcard Age
Selections from the Leonard A.
Lauder Collection

October 24, 2012 - April 14, 2013 Torf Gallery, 184

In the decades around 1900, postcards were Twitter, e-mail, Flickr, and Facebook, all wrapped into one. A postcard
craze swept the world, as billions of cards were bought and mailed, or just pasted into alboums. Many famous artists
turned to the new medium, but one of the great pleasures of postcards is how some of the most beautiful and inter-
esting cards were made by artists whose names we barely know. This unprecedented exhibition traces how big
historical and cultural themes of the modern age—enthralling, exciting, and sometimes disturbing—played out on the
postcard’s tiny canvas.

“The Postcard Age” features about 400 cards by a wide variety of artists and publishers from throughout Europe and
the Americas. It is arranged not by style or country, but by theme, with sections devoted to, among other things,
urban life, the changing role of women, sports, celebrity, new technologies, the stylish collectors’ cards of the art
nouveau, and World War I. The result is a vivid picture of the cares and concerns of the age and a tempting sampler
of the artistic and historical riches found in the Leonard A. Lauder Postcard Archive, the lifetime project of Leonard
Lauder and a promised gift to the Museum of Fine Arts, Boston.

Visiting
Masterpieces
Cézanne's The
Large Bathers
February 2, 2013 -

May 12, 2013
Gallery 255

(Paul Cézanne, The Large Bathers (detail), 1906. Oil on canvas. Philadelphia Museum of Art:
Purchased with the W.P. Wilstach Fund.)

An extraordinary loan from the Philadelphia Museum of Art gives you the opportunity to see two of the great master-
pieces of French painting in America hanging side by side: Paul Cézanne’s The Large Bathers and the MFA's own
Where do we come from? What are we? Where are we going? by Paul Gauguin. Painted from 1900-1906 and
1897-1898, respectively, these works form a bridge from the 19th to 20th century and influenced a generation of
modern artists that included Picasso and Matisse. Both pictures address a classical tradition of representing the
idealized nude in an idyllic landscape, yet both also break with convention, conjuring radically new visions of earthly
paradise. Exhibited together for the first time in Boston, the paintings will be on view as part of the MFA's Visiting
Masterpieces series in the Sidney and Esther Rabb Gallery.

MUSEUM PASSES

Did you know that the local Wolfeboro Library has museum passes for the MFA, Currier Museum, and

many of our local museums? Ask for details at the Library front desk.
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P.O. Box 1578 Wolfeboro, NH 03894

All members & guests WELCOME to
the next GWAC meeting:

Thursday, March 7, 2013
7:00pm
at the

First Congregational Church
Main St. Wolfeboro

Demonstration artist is TBA.

Please contact Nancy Piper
nancypiperé@gmail.com
or Andrea Dudley
andrea.dudley@moosepomt org

for meetuﬁ details.
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